
 
 

Thank you for your continued interest in the Malcolm X Park project!    
 

 
 

 

● CONSTRUCTION IS SCHEUDLED TO START NEXT WEEK. 
● Construction fences will start going up the week of March 6, 2022. 
● The majority of the park will be closed for the duration of the construction project.  
● The work will take approximately one year to complete.  

 
● For construction employment opportunities, please call: Fleming Bros. at 617-786-0222 

 

Please use 311 to document non-emergency issues relating to park use, and 911 for emergency 
situations relating to public safety.  Construction questions and concerns can be directed to 
Lauren Bryant, Project Manager for Boston Parks and Recreation (Lauren.Bryant@boston.gov). 
 

https://www.cityofboston.gov/311/
mailto:Lauren.Bryant@boston.gov

